
 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

16th July 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
To start our ‘Toy Story’ topic with a WOW day we will be visited by ‘History off the Page'.  
The children will participate in a toy workshop, presentation and opportunities to create 
some artefacts of their own. The workshop allows pupils to develop their knowledge and 
understanding of the history of toys through creative and practical activities, as well as 
hands on experience with real artefacts. The workshop lasts a full day and is delivered by an 
experienced historian and story teller.  
 
The workshops will be on Wednesday 8th September and Thursday 9th September. The 
children will only take part in one of the days as we have to split it over 2 days due to 
numbers and organisation of groups.  
 
To enable us to have the workshop visit and cover the cost of resources of the toys the 
children will make as part of the full day session, we are asking for a voluntary contribution 
of £10.50.  Please can you return this to the school office or pay by ParentPay by Monday 
6th September.  If you would prefer, the money can be handed in before the end of term.  If 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Thank you, for your continued support, 
 
Phase 1/2 Team 
 
Mrs Stainsby           Miss Gilbert            Miss Ayoub 
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